
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR WINTER FORMAL 2018 
Saturday, February 10, 2018, 7:30-11:00 p.m. 

Liberty Station, 2875 Dewey Road, San Diego, 92106 
 

We want everyone to have a safe and wonderful time at this year’s Winter Formal. Parents, please 
reinforce the following to your students: 
 

• You must bring a current photo ID to be admitted to the dance. 
 

• Doors open at 7:30 p.m. and all students must be in the dance by 9:30 p.m. at the latest.  The 
dance ends at 11:00 p.m., so be sure to have your ride arrive before 11:00 p.m. 

 
• If you are driving yourself to the dance, please drive carefully. 

 
• This is a school function.   All school rules apply. 

 
• Students bringing guests from schools other than SDA must enter the dance together. 

 
• We do check for alcohol and other drugs at the dance and may be using breathalyzers 

randomly. 
 

• Only bring essentials into the dance. We strongly suggest you leave personal belongings in 
your car or at home.  Do not bring a backpack or other large bag. 
 

• Shoes are required to be worn at all times so plan accordingly – if your heels are high and you 
don’t want to dance in them, bring a second pair of shoes to wear while dancing. 
 

• Students can be dress-coded at the formal.  Although there hasn't been an issue in the past 
and most likely won't be this year, please keep in mind sheer garments will not be acceptable 
unless there is a shirt underneath. 
 

• Parents, please speak to your student about making good choices both before and after the 
dance. 
 

• Once you leave the dance, you will not be readmitted. 
 

• Please be advised we do check “party buses” and limousines for alcohol and other drugs when 
they arrive at the dance. 

 
• Needless to say, alcohol and other drugs are strictly prohibited. 

 
• Students who are bringing a guest, must complete the Guest Pass form, signed by the guest’s 

administrator, before purchasing the ticket. 
 

• The dance ends promptly at 11:00.  All students MUST be picked up at that time.  Parents are 
asked to be aware of how their student is getting home, and to be certain that each child’s ride 
arrives before 11:00 p.m.  Please do not leave your student (and the administrators) stranded 
at the dance! 


